
Campaigns Pot Funding 

How do I get my money!? 
 

Step by Step 
 

1. You submit your campaigns pot request form downloaded from the campaigns section of 

the Guild’s website to Campaigns@guild.bham.ac.uk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Your form is put to the next meeting of FTOG (Full time officer group) or GOG (Guild officer 

group) for your elected officers to sign discuss and (hopefully!) sign off your funding request. 
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3. (Optional) You meet with the Guild’s Campaigns Coordinator and/or other student voice 

staff to help you plan and organise your campaign and activities/events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Since your funding has been confirmed, i.e. the amount you have requested has been 

approved, you can go ahead and spend the money on whatever you need to (i.e Pizza, 

flyers, travel expenses, accommodation - whatever you have outlined in your funding 

request form.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: For larger amounts of money (i.e more than a £100, or if you are concerned at all 

about paying  up front for higher cost items yourself, just let us know by dropping into the Student 

Voice Office on the ground floor of the Guild, or by emailing Campaigns@bham.ac.uk.  
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5. Collect a Personal Expense Form from the Groups forms stand in Student Groups in the Guild, 

complete it with info of exactly how much money you have spent and on what, attach your 

receipts to it (or print outs to prove you have spent the money) and bring it in to the 

Campaigns Coordinator in the Student Voice in the Guild. 

 

Please note: Evidence of payment must be provided. Without proof you have spent the 

money we cannot issue a reimbursement and you can’t give you your money back.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6. Officers and Guild Staff will check over your expenses form, make sure everything is in order, 

and then send the completed form over to the Student Groups counter, who will then either 

transfer over the money directly to you via bank transfer, or reimburse you in cash, 

depending on the amount. 

If you want more help with claiming back your campaigns expenses, or have 

questions about campaigns funding in general, drop an email to 

Campaigns@guild.bham.ac.uk or drop into Student Voice in The Guild. 

Need More Help? 

mailto:Campaigns@guild.bham.ac.uk

